CORRESPONDENCE-TURBANE FAMILY



Forbidden City moly55 to: Daisy.Gomez

06/01/2013 10:31 PM

Dear Ms. Gomez.

MUSIC is food for the soul.

The residents of Long Beach are grateful that Forbidden City has music as part of their venue. This restaurant is properly zoned and the noise level generated by patrons with or without music is acceptable. Shame on the city council for wasting their time and effort on the taxpayers' dime. Have them focus on improving our quality of life by dealing with crime, taxes and businesses leaving our city. For, I don't believe MUSIC was mentioned on their election agenda.

Turbane Family 4117 Del Mar Ave Long Beach